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 Weston Downs - Traffic Concerns 

Hello Denis, 

I am writing this letter to express my concern and frustration with the growing through traffic problem 
in the Weston Downs area. We have lived in the area for 10 years and while the through traffic problem 
was always an issue, it has now become a big concern for the residence. There are literally thousands of 
cars coming through these neighbourhood streets during the morning and evening rush hours as drivers 
try to take short cuts around the main streets. This is a neighbourhood that is becoming a traffic 
thoroughfare. 

We have many families with children and elderly people that live here as well as neighbours that walk 
and ride bicycles (both young and old) throughout the day. The un-regulated traffic is a concern and a 
danger and fully suspect that if nothing is done to remedy this situation, an accident or car related 
injury will happen. 

Weston Downs was not meant to be a through traffic neighbourhood and while there are signs posted 
for local traffic only, these are not enforced and so motorists that do not live in the area continue to use 
our neighbourhood streets as short cuts. 

I ask that you please take immediate action to control the traffic flow through our neighbourhood - 
having thousands of cars forming trains of vehicles through our residential neighbourhood is simply not 
acceptable. 

Thanks you, 

Franco Pignotti 
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